Dear,

Following the conversation with Ophelia Kaneva, she provided me with your contact
information so that | can get in touch with you regarding ERASMUS+ SPORT projects.

My name is Nino Butign, and | am writing to you on behalf of the Dubrovnik Basketball Club,
a renowned sports team with a long and rich history dating back to 1946. Over the decades,
our club has become a breeding ground for talent, producing famous basketball players such
as Mario Hezonja, Nikola Prkacin, Ante Tomi¢, and many others. We proudly carry the legacy
of our city, Dubrovnik, known for its unique cultural and historical heritage.

Eager to expand our influence and contribute to the community, as well as improve
opportunities for young athletes, KK Dubrovnik has decided to embark on a new path by
actively participating in ERASMUS+ projects. Although we lack prior experience in this area,
we are aware of the importance of international cooperation and education in the field of
sports and youth.

Therefore, we are looking for partners interested in collaborating with us within the
framework of ERASMUS+ projects. We believe that our club can contribute to the project not
only with our sports expertise but also with the attractiveness of Dubrovnik as a destination,
which can be an additional incentive for youth involvement and the promotion of intercultural
understanding.

We are ready to actively participate in all phases of the project, from the conceptual idea,
writing the project proposal, to its implementation. We are open to all suggestions, ideas, and
opportunities for collaboration that would enable the achievement of these goals.

Hoping for a positive response and future cooperation, | thank you for your time and
consideration of our proposal.

Sincerely,

Nino Butigan

Koordinator projektnih aktivnosti

Obala Ivana Pavla Il 44a, 20000 Dubrovnik

+385 99 407 7862



https://ckmdubrovnik.hr/

nino.butigan@ckmdubrovnik.hr
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